
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 21st April, 2023 

 Stars of the Week 

N Reya Jeevan 

R Aarnav Augusto 

Y1 Arthur Ross 

Y2 Leah  Salma 

Y3 Cyrus George 

Y4 Evie W-H Mila  

Y5 Patrick Kamena 

Y6 Emily Bethany 

Good Samaritan – Evie W-H 

House of the Week – St. George 

Eco Award – Year 4 and 4 

Teacher of the Week – Miss Wright 

 

All school dates can be viewed at - 
https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/about-our-

school/school-calendar-events  
Summer Dates 

Tuesday 25th April – Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 27th April – EYFS Mouse Club 

Thursday 27th April – Singing Workshops 

Monday 24th April – Football Competition 

Monday 1st May – BANK HOLIDAY  

Thursday 4th May – UKS2 Girls’ Football 

Competition 

Friday 5th May – The King’s Coronation Party 

Monday 8th May – BANK HOLIDAY  

9th – 12th May – Y6 SATS Week 

Tuesday 9th May – Teaching, Learning and 

Community Committee Meeting 

Friday 12th May – School Disco 

15th – 18th – Y6 Bikeability  

Tuesday 23rd May – Y5 Carrington Team 

Football 

Friday 26th May – School closes for holidays 

HALF TERM 

Monday 9th June – School – re-opens 

  

 

Could you design a crown for our new King? 

To celebrate Charles III’s coronation, we are holding a 

competition for children to design a crown fit for the royal 

occasion. 

On Friday 5th May, children will have an opportunity to 

parade their designs as part of our Coronation Day 

Celebrations.   

A winning design will be chosen from each class and then two 

overall winners will be chosen across the school. 

The lucky winners will have their dazzling crowns displayed in 

our school entrance. 

We’re inviting children from Nursery – Year 6 to take part!  

Please bring crowns into school on Friday 5th May (not 

before). 

We will be posting photos of entries regularly across on our 

social media channels during the competition – so, the more 

the merrier. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Miss 

Meredith and Mr Hardwick on 

their recent wedding.  They 

had a fabulous day surrounded 

by family and friends. 

Miss Meredith will now be 

known as Mrs Meredith in 

school! 

https://www.st-annes.trafford.sch.uk/about-our-school/school-calendar-events
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